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Proposal Erection of up to 500 dwellings with associated access, open space and infrastructure

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
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Comments I believe that the construction of 500 more properties as proposed by Blenheim is not a 
good idea. It has already been turned down and for good reason. It will cause a lot of stress 
upon the existing habitants of Woodstock and its infrastructure as well as cause build-up of 
traffic and create a loss of countryside and urbanise the area. This won't be any good for 
anyone currently living here in Woodstock or new residents who would move in. 
 
A major problem with Blenheim's proposal is how it does not account for how this many 
houses cannot be supported by the town of Woodstock. This really puts a strain on Its 
infrastructure as Woodstock which only has one doctor's surgery is already struggling to 
handle the number of patients it gets and an increase of 500 houses just makes everything 
worse. There also won't be enough space, parking lots and Woodstock would be much busier 
with more traffic and strained services, turning a humble town into a crowded place 
incapable of dealing with the number of its residents. 
 
The construction of this many houses also means the loss of lots of green areas and the 
wildlife which come with it, destroying the landscape. Woodstock is a historic and rural town, 
in which this amount of urbanising isn't wanted or welcome. This huge plan of Blenheim's 
will just make Woodstock a less pleasant place to live for everyone and ruin the tranquillity 
and peacefulness of Woodstock. This also goes against Blenheim's eco goals as building 500 
houses more would only increase pollution.  
 
I also think that the 500 new inhabitants that Blenheim wants wouldn't be very happy with 
their houses so close to the airport which would disturb them every day. Like how many 
residents here wouldn't enjoy listening or seeing construction for the coming years. 
 
This would also heavily impact traffic and would slow it down especially near places like the 
roundabout of Bladon.  
 
As a resident of Park View, I appreciate the effort Blenheim has put in to make new houses 
look nice and overall planning to make the area look more established.  However, 500 more 
houses is way too much. 
 
I hope this proposal will be dropped. 
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